BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2,1973

It seems most members have pretty much put their machines up for the winter months, as I have not heard of anyone going on any rides or trips, other than Walt Friend, rode to Georgetown, Canada to visit with Norm Davis, and his family. Walt an Norm have been corresponding since his attendance at our rally.

Mike Todd has been out recruiting new members again. Mike has two prospective memberss. Paul Beck (he attended the 4 Winds with us). Paul owns a 73 BMW. The other fellow is Al Roeser, who also owns a 73 R 750 BMW. Al and Paul are from the Bellevue area.

By the way, Mike now is the owner of 2 BMW's. How about double dues? Ha!Ha!

National Scene (BMWOMA) Any member who's membership expires in November, bring a check made out to BMWOMA to me at the next meeting, and I'll get it sent. Remember if the club secretary sends them in you save 50%

REMINDER: It's once again time for nominations for officers, for the New Year. Also our revised By-Laws, and constitution that Mike has been preparing will have to be discussed and voted on. So if you have someone in midd you would like to nominate for office, of if you have something in mind you would like to mention concerning the By-Laws and Constitution, you should be sure to attend the next meeting.

EVENTS: Saturday, November 10, 1973 - Mudjaw Bowman Sportsman Club on Benore Road, will be sponsering their annual Feather Party, which some of us have attended for the last couple of years. If you want an enjoyable evening out, and not an expensive one, this is it. Time is 7P.M. to 12 A.M. Also Mudjaw is reserving our club a table, and Ruth Boyd is making a real neat center piece for it. If you are able to come, wear your club jacket, so they will know who the BMW Riders of Toledo are. For further information call Dale Foster at 726 8117.

BANQUET: December 1, 1973, Saturday at the Holiday Inn North, will be our banquet as planned. I have enclosed a copy of the invitation, I have sent to the other BMW clubs. Please note there is a reservation slip for your meals, which you must fill out, and return it to me no later than November 16th. Return it by mail or other wise no later than the deadline as I must have it by then to order your meal.

SPAGHETTI DINNER: Sunday, December 2, 1973, the Detroit BMW Club is having a spaghetti dinner, which will be for a small fee, and will be prepared by Vern Hansen. I would like to mention there dinner was scheduled for the same day as our banquet, but they changed it for the following day, so they could attend our banquet, and well as we can attend their dinner. I will have more details later, when I receive it from Vern.

Many, thanks to all of you for the pretty cards and flowers, during my resent hospital stay.

Hoping to see all of you at the meeting especially our new members, Tom Hamann, Les Dunning, Don Madlinski, and Jim Zimmerman, also our new prespective members.

NEXT MEETING: MONDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 1973, at Travelers Club House.

REMEMBER Without your suport we're nothing,

Liz Smith SECRETARY